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Annual Extreme Christmas Dinner

Every year we warm the hearts of children and families from our SuperKids and 
BBQ ministries by treating them to a traditional turkey Christmas dinner with 
all the trimmings. Our 2009 dinner was an afternoon to remember with live  

entertainment, games and more, and this year we plan to make it even better! Every 
child gets to choose their own gift from a huge selection…it’s Kid heaven! A highlight 
is our famous BALLOON DROP with  
hundreds of balloons released from  
the ceiling after dessert to the sheer  
excitement of the crowd. Some contain  
a gift-card and the bearer receives a  
FREE bike! For many of our guests, this  
is the highlight of their whole year. 

Thank you to St. Michaels University 
School, Lambrick High and all our 
regular volunteers who will be helping  
out this year. We couldn’t do this  
without you!

Extreme Outreach Society
999 McKenzie Avenue
Victoria, BC  V8X 3G8

Tel 250-384-2064 • Fax 250-386-2064
office@extremeoutreach.com

www.extremeoutreach.com

Warm-a-Soul Program 
Christmas Sock & Stocking Program

At Christmas time, our volunteers go downtown and hand out over 1000 
stockings to men’s and women’s shelters and the homeless. Stockings are 
filled to the brim with candy, small gifts, toys and more. For some this is 

the only gift they receive at this special time of the year.
This year we have the participation of the navy base in Esquimalt helping donate  
and make up socks. In addition to our office, the Serious Coffee locations in  
Esquimalt and View Royal will be acting as drop-off points for the socks and stockings.  
Check out our website at www.extremeoutreach.com on the tab “Extreme 
Christmas Dinner” for more information!
There’s nothing more heart-warming for people in need than to feel the touch of 
God’s love at this time of year!

Stockings and flowers Extreme Outreach Society donate to the 
older women at our Harrison Place facility are very well received.
Many of the women go without gifts at Christmas. Women hugged 
and thanked me, and several were in tears when I delivered the 
gifts. It was a pleasure to be a part of such a happy occasion.  
We are grateful that Extreme Outreach Society remembers our 
charity at Christmas!	 EB – Victoria Women’s Transition House Society
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We need ten bikes for our 2010 dinner  
as soon as possible. Can you help? 

Merry  
Christmas  
& Happy  

New Year!



SuperKids Camp 2011
•	July 11 – 15

GALA Dinner 
•	September 2011
•	A special thank-you to our sponsors

Extreme Summer Adventures
•	Surfing trip in August
•	Boating opportunities
•	Spontaneous day hikes

Victoria Marathon
•	October 2011
•	Team SuperKids

Annual Extreme Christmas Dinner
•	December 2011

Donate-a-vehicle Program
This Christmas, give the gift of a changed life…

What’s happening  
in 2011?
Foundations of Raw Food –  
Certified Course
•	Saturday, February 12, 2011
•	Learn how to prepare raw food 

easily! The healthiest way to eat…
•	$150 before December 31, 2010, 

$175 thereafter
•	Limit 25
•	Call 250-384-2064 to register

BBQ Outreach
•	Most Wednesdays
•	Hotdogs provided to those in need
•	Hosting youth groups and outreach 

training

SuperKids Saturdays
•	February 26 – May 7
•	Focusing on fun activities and 

full-course lunch for 6–12 year olds
•	Call 250-384-2064 to register
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Your unused car, boat, RV, motorcycle or anything of value will help continue 
our essential outreach programs. It’s hassle-free: we tow-away AND you 
get a tax receipt for the fair market value! Call 250-384-2064 for more 

information.

In 2007 we needed another vehicle for our programs and a very  
giving couple donated their 2003 Ford Windstar. It’s been such 
blessing, a reliable car for our BBQ outreaches and used to transport  
kids safely to and from their destinations around town.

Cliff Power, Executive Director and Founder ”
“
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Because of what you 
do in the community 
there will be less youth 
in custody, thank you. 

Youth Custody Centre  
Chaplain
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SuperKids  
Saturday Program

This is the eighth year that 
Extreme Outreach has provided  
a fun and safe program for  

children 6–12 years. We provide trans-
portation to and from our location in 
our colourful SuperKids bus. The kids 
enjoy a great day filled with crafts,  
music, games, wholesome meals and 
more. This encouraging, hope-filled 
environment helps to build a positive 
foundation for children to make healthy 
lifestyle choices.  

It’s better now that I’m learning 
about forgiveness. I’m gooder 
now and not swearing as much.  
The surf trip was awesome.

10-year-old SuperKid
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SuperKids  
Camp 2011

A highlight for our SuperKids 
is the annual summer camp. 
Every year we take them to 

Camp Barnard in Sooke for five action-
packed days filled with laughter, fun  
outdoor activities and a special time to 
get to know each other. The children 
have a blast and they are especially 
encouraged to work together in team 
building exercises. Last year the kids 
participated in an Amazing Race! The 
children split into teams, working  
together to follow clues and find a 
specific location at the camp! Our 
SuperKids experience everything that 
camp-life has to offer, from music and 
stories around the campfire to sleeping 
in cozy cabins!

BBQ Ministry

Our popular Wednesday outreach 
to different communities in need 
in our city continues to be a 

hit! We serve over 300 hotdogs on cold 
days to grateful children and parents at 
various housing complexes and other 
areas. The children have a ball playing all 
kinds of games and learning how to BBQ. 
Part of this outreach is teaching children 
how important it is to serve in their own 
communities. Recently, SHAW TV joined 
us at a BBQ event and featured some of 
our kids who shared how SuperKids has 
made such a difference in their lives. We 
have an awesome time!

It’s my fifth year at SuperKids 
and I learn so many games, 
songs and I love the lunch! It’s a 
really cool day when Cliff comes 
to do the BBQ. One thing I 
learn about God is that He is 
awesome and He’s about love, 
joy and peace.

8-year-old SuperKid

I’ve been on the BBQ team for 
three years now. I started with 
clean-up and then went onto 
handing out buns, then put the 
hotdogs on the grill and finally 
I cook the hotdogs. One day 
I hope to have my own BBQ 
Cart. I like to help others.

9-year-old SuperKid
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Thanks to our generous 
business sponsors…

Without you we could not continue this essential work!

999 McKenzie Avenue
Victoria, BC  V8X 3G8

Tel 250-384-2064 
Fax 250-386-2064

office@extremeoutreach.com

Charitable No. 89221 3414 RR0001

www.extremeoutreach.com

We  
need  
you!
Donate –  

Volunteer – 
Change the life  

of a child in  
your city!

Developing  
Future  
Leaders
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Don Mann Excavating Ltd.
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Go Girl Enterprises

Carlie’s Dollar Plus
23 – 3615 Shelbourne

250 472 3382

Rose Isle Floral  
Distributors Ltd

6536 West Saanich Road

John Gowans 

National Bank  
Financial

250 953 8411

We apologize if any of our sponsors have been omitted, please contact us  
and we will include you in our next edition.


